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Lou,

I hope you have a great time hiking in Fiordland! I'm jealous!

As a reminder I have attached the draft of the Community Svy we discussed back in late 2021, with a few updates.

I have also attached a Map with some proposed sub-areas for residents to select.

I hope this is helpful - it's just a starting point and I look forward to input from the rest of the Exec.

Cheers,
Paul.

On Friday, 21 January 2022, 09:06:26 am NZDT, Lou Gallagher <lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com> wrote:

Kia ora Exec.

I won't be able to attend the upcoming executive committee meeting in January.
John and I will be hiking in Fiordland.

I am conscious of the need to write a draft of the community survey.
I had hoped to get a first draft done in January, but looking after littlies took priority.

Could everyone please email me with their requests for the survey?

Outline of the Community Survey:
We will guarantee anonymity in handling of data and reporting responses. 
The study unit will be any individual with a residential address in Mapua and districts (we need a map of the survey region). Anyone?
Demographics will be limited to age and number of people residing at the residential address

I have heard categories of information people want details on, but we need to be as specific as possible to get data we can use.

Transport?
Recreation?
Housing stock?
Commercial development?

If you have specific areas that you know we need information on, let me know so we can put these questions into the survey.

Looking forward to seeing you all in 2022.

E noho ra,
Lou
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